INNOVATION

SUSTAINABILITY

CREATIVE EXCHANGE

NEWSLETTER

The Gym awaits your next event ... & a new name

Over the last several months, Third Street Center has been working to get the old gym space ready to host community events. Facility Manager Mark Taylor has worked to transform the space, painting walls, moving curtains, getting string lights for the ceiling (Thanks Pink Monkey!), repainting the floor (Thanks Mid-Valley Painting!)



Aspen Words Youth Poetry Slam on Feb 27

In the last few months, we've been able to host Business After Hours, music, private events, and the Carbondale

Community School Fundraiser. The space really came together last Friday, February 27 at the Aspen Words' Youth Poetry Slam. The improvements we envision for the space will take some time but the place really did shine that night. Roughly 300 parents, students, community members and poets packed the space. It was an electric night with powerful words spoken by young people in our community and region.

Third Street Center loves hosting events that build and showcase our community and region - and we'd like to do more of it! So if you have an event, consider the gym. And if you have any name suggestions, let us know. Contact Sarah Moore (963-3221 x1 or sarah@thirdstreetcenter.net) to learn more how you can book the space.

TSC Board of Directors

WELCOMES TWO NEW MEMBERS



OFFICES IN OLD CAFE ALMOST COMPLETE



THIRD THURSDAYS
LAUNCHED



TSC BEGINS MASTER PLAN PROCESS

TSC welcomes new board members

Andrea Stewart, Executive Director of the Carbondale of Commerce (and a TSC tenant) and Garret Jammeron, VP of Community Engagement of Alpine Bank, Carbondale have joined the TSC Board of Directors this year. Amy Barr steps off that board after three years of service. Thanks Amy!

New offices almost complete

The new offices in the old Cafe are close to complete. New lighting is hung and heat gets hooked up the first week of March. The offices should be ready for use in mid-March. The new spaces will be accessed off a new common hall (which will become a future east entrance). We'll place table and chairs in the hall to create an informal meeting area. Stop by and take a look - especially if you are looking for office space (Contact Colin Laird, 963-3221 x3 or colin@thirdstreetcenter.net with leasing questions.)

"3rd Thursdays" launched

Local band Electric Lemon kicked off the first "3rd Thursday at Third Street "in February. It was a great way to start having music in the Gym again and we hope to turn it into a regular series highlighting local music and interests. Upcoming 3rd Thursday programming includes:

March 19 - Music - TJAR April 16 - Music - Valle Musico May 21 - Community Yoga

Master Planning Process begins

After almost 5 years of tenants and community members using the building and hundreds of meetings, events and celebrations in our community spaces, we're starting a process to determine how Third Street can be an even more vibrant community center. Our Master Planning process will explore a number of key questions, including:

- What improvements would tenants and users like to see?
- How can we improve the connectivity between the front, the Gym/Event space, and the South Lawn?
- How can a Cafe/Kitchen to best serve the building?
- How can we best utilize the Gym/Event Space? What are the next levels of efficiency & sustainability improvements for Third Street?

We'll be hosting tenant and community meetings this Spring to gather ideas and input. Stay tuned.

Gym gets a make over









Interested in booking the Gym?

Contact Sarah Moore

963-3221 x1 or sarah@thirdstreetcenter.net